
 

 
 

 

Key messages CHC December 2020 
 

• The CHC Annual Report was officially presented at DSAC in December 2020.  This 

documented all CHC member and CHC Advisor engagement 2019/2020, as well learnings 

from the Symposium held in October 2019, from both consumer and staff perspective.   

 

• A recommendation from CHC for a Pacific Strategy was presented to CEO of both SDHB and 

WellSouth. 

 

• CHC raised further concerns about ED in Southland, and the lack of after-hours primary care 

provision in the Southland region. 

 

• Work continues on gathering Patient Stories from community members to be used for staff 

awareness and education. 

 

• CHC members were involved in the judging of the Staff Excellence Awards, and attended 

the Awards Evening. 


